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Media Release 
 
Wednesday, 31 August 2022 
 
MEC HLOMUKA TO VISIT ACCIDENT SCENE IN IXOPO AND ATTEND THE 
MEMORIAL SERVICE OF SEVEN (7) PEOPLE WHO DIED IN A BAKKIE CRASH 
 
The KwaZulu–Natal MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Sipho 
Hlomuka, will tomorrow (Thursday 01 September 2022) join mourners in paying 
respects to seven road victims who died in a bakkie crash. 
 
The seven occupants died when a bakkie overturned on R612 between eXopo and 
Highflats. The occupants are believed to have been travelling from a traditional 
function to Fairview in eXopo. 
 
Four of the victims were employees of a local Boxer store. Other survivors are still 
fighting for their lives in hospitals. MEC Hlomuka will visit the accident scene and 
then proceed to attend the memorial service. 
 
The details are as follows: 
DATE : Thursday, 01 September 2022 
TIME : 12h00 
VENUE : R612 (accident scene) and Soweto Hall (Memorial service) 
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